
HAY LAKES
SCHOOL

TERRY FOX RUN

Dear Parents/Guardians:

On Thursday, September 29, 2022, students will be taking part in the annual Terry Fox School
Run. Our fundraising goal this year is $13.00 per student about 2500. That is 1 dollar for each
province and territory. Terry’s Goal was to run across Canada and for every Canadian to donate
$1 dollar to cancer research. If we meet this goal as a whole school the students will receive; in
elementary a movie in the music room and the secondary students get to wear hats all day.

Each student will receive a sticker to wear that reads: I’M NOT A QUITTER I AM RUNNING
FOR ________. Please have a conversation with your child about who they might run for from
your family/friends.

Together, we can all make a difference. We are very excited to be a part of this year’s Terry Fox
Run.  This is our opportunity to make a difference in the lives of those suffering from cancer. We
hope you will join us as our school community bands together in the fight against cancer. Thank
you in advance for your support!

Run route location/details:
The route is: Around the west side Soccer net to the east side backstop on the north side of the
school starting at 2:30, parents and siblings are welcome to join us.

How to donate:
Hay Lakes School is proud to be participating in this year’s Terry Fox School Run. Let’s get our
fundraising going and show everyone how we can “try like Terry”!. Donate to:
https://schools.terryfox.ca/HayLakesSchool

Sincerely,
Hay Lakes Staff

https://schools.terryfox.ca/HayLakesSchool

